Salem City Hall o S 8. 745.9495

Conservation Commission - Central Wharf, Derby Street

Salem Conservation Commission
978-619-5685

Will hold a public hearing for a Request for Determination of Applicability under the Wetlands Protection Act, MGL c131§40 and
Salem Wetlands Protection and Conservation Ordinance for Salem Maritime National Historic Site, 160 Derby Street, Salem, MA.
Purpose of hearing is to discuss proposed removal of a temporary wood frame structure, known as “the rigging shed,” at the head of
Central Wharf on Derby Street in Salem within the bounds of Salem Maritime National Historic Site. Hearing will be held on
Thursday, July 24, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall Annex, Rm 313, 120 Washington St.
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